
From: Lt. Governor's Office <LtGov@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 6/8/2017 1:20:32 PM
Subject: FW: Order of the Eastern Star event

Please advise.
 
Lily
 

From: Sally Thomley [mailto:sallythomley@yahoo.com] 
 
Sent: Sunday, May 28, 2017 3:34 PM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office 
Subject: Order of the Eastern Star event
 
To whom it may concern, The Order of the Eastern Star in South Carolina is holding our Grand Chapter session in 
Greenville, SC
June 17 -21 . We are having guests from out of state and other countries. I am the chairman of the committee for out 
of state distinguished guests. I am looking for donations of items particular to South Carolina to be given in gift bags 
to these individuals .
Does your office provide such items ? I would appreciate anything you have to offer.
Sincerely,
Sally Thomley
1208 Davis Road
Piedmont, SC 29673
864-367-4062
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